
Pre-Bidders Meeting 

March 15, 2016 

Stormwater Monitoring Coalition Administrative Officer Services 

 

Attendees: 

Robert Collacott RobertCollacott@gmail.com 

Ken Schiff Kens@sccwrp.org 

Bryan Nece BryanN@sccwrp.org 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 11:00 AM. 

Questions 
 

Answers 

Who was the RFP sent to? 
 

The RFP was distributed to the SMC member 
agencies for distribution through their networks.  
The RFP will also be placed on the SCCWP web 
site and sent to the SCCWRP vendor list 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:15 AM. 
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